
 

Subcontracting Policy  

 
 
It is essential that we know where our goods are being made.  

 

New Look understands that sometimes suppliers/ factories may sub-contract certain processes 

in the production of our goods. It is important to declare any intended sub-contracting/ new 

factories in advance, and have our written agreement.  

 

For any use of an unauthorised factory/ subcontracting unit the supplier will incur a fine at 

New Look’s sole discretion for breaching CSR standards and policies. The supplier may also 

face immediate termination of our trading arrangements. 


